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To whom it may concern, As a citizen of the United States and The state of Oregon I 

am appalled that those who are sworn to uphold and defend the US and the Oregon 

constitution you by these laws under consideration are in direct violation of the 

constitution. There is no reasonable argument against the “shall not be infringed” 

statement in the 2nd amendment. These laws infringe upon the God given right to 

self defense and the ability to bear arms. Especially grievous is the fact that the poor 

are specifically singled out as restricted from their rights due to the fees attached to 

these unconstitutional laws. You are being watched and the violation of your vows 

and the breaking of trust with the public you should be serving is seen by all. This 

country is sick of your lies and hypocrisy and things are changing and the liberal left 

is getting removed for their crap policies. Stop these unjust laws before they waste 

our time and money getting them to the Supreme Court to have them CANCELLED!  


